February 7, 2011
Greetings to All,
It’s starting out to be a busy year.  Most important of all, we have a Dessert Social planned for this Friday night at the Garage at 6:30 p.m.  All you need to bring is your favorite dessert.  The club will furnish everything else.  Then we have our February meeting on Sunday afternoon, 2/15/11, at 2:00 p.m.  Valerie Edwards has been busy trying to plan events and outings for the year.  In April she is planning a “Road Trip” to Ben Hamlett’s.  He has a lot of fascinating memorabilia.  After that we will go to Scottsville, KY and visit the Mennonites.  There should be some good shopping there!

Our February meeting is this Sunday, 2/13/11, at 2:00 p.m. at the Garage.  Please try to be there.  Our major topic will be the upcoming Swap Meet.  We need your help, there is plenty to do.  Besides, where else can you have so much fun and work with the best people in Tennessee!!!

Our next important event is our 1st Annual Swap Meet!  It is Sunday, 2/20/11.  We all need to be there by 5:00 a.m. ready to work and have some fun, too.  The “doors” open at 6:00 a.m.  Be sure to invite all your friends and family to come out and support this.  We also need your help on Saturday, the 19th, to help with the set-up.  It starts at 9:00 a.m., so we need to be there by 8:00 a.m.  This is our first year, so there will be plenty to do and learn.  I’m sure when it is over, we will all have ideas on how to improve it.  Just write them down and we will discuss them at the next meeting.  This will be a fun weekend, so please come and be a part of it!
Hope to see you Friday night!

Betty Weigant, Secretary
